
Chief Brent Schroeder       September 11, 2023 

Dyersville Police Dept. 

 

 

 

Chief Schroeder, 

 

This is a request to block off 4th Avenue SE between 8th & 9th Streets SE for a block 

party Saturday September 23rd, 2023 from 1:30 pm to 12:00am.  This is the 15th Annual 

for this event. The reason for the earlier start time is to allow for setup for the Iowa vs 

Penn State Game TV Broadcast at 6:30.  All neighbors in the immediate block area have 

been contacted with approval.  We are expecting approximately 60 people in the 

immediate block area to attend, but of course all are welcomed.  We will be ordering food 

in this year, grills with, yard.  Hope to see you there!!! 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

Lyle Theisen 

563.590.2793 


